

Dear Mr Johnson, Mr Welch, Miss Kennerly, Mr Helliwell, Mrs Helliwell, Mr Gorick, Ms. Bowes

I just wanted to say Thank You to all of you for taking us on the South Africa trip.

I loved everything we did, especially meeting the Makukhanye children.

After hearing amazing stories about them it was great to be part of the story. They were so happy and cheerful even though their lives are so different from our lives. It really made me appreciate what I had and realise I am very lucky to have a great life and education.

I have many fundraising ideas for this year! Hope you all had a great summer holiday.



